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Dear Associate professor Dr. Varipin Mongkolsamai

We are pleased to inform you that your paper entitled “FACTORS
AFFECT THE CAPABILITY OF THE THAI PROFESSIONAL
ACCOUNTANTS TO AEC” Submitted to ICSDM 2017 has been
accepted as a result of blind review. The conference will be held on 24

November 2017 at National Chin-Yi University of Technology, Taiwan.

If you shall have any question, do not hesitate to contact us at

ncutdm.edu.tw

Looking forward to seeing you in Taiwan.

2017 International Conference on Sustainable Development and Management

15™ Conference on Sustainable Operation and Development

General Chair
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